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Mr. Chairman, 

My delegation has the honor to participate in this debate on behalf of the Member States of 
the Community of Latin-American and Caribbean States, CELAC, recently established. At the 
outset, the CELAC would like to wish success to the Bureau and to you in the 
accomplishment of your goals. We would also like to express our complete disposition to 
contribute III a constructive manner to the work of the 34 session of the Committee on 
Information. 

Mr. Chairman, 

The CELAC appreciates the reports presented by the Secretary General on the activities of 
the Department of Public Information (DPI), included in documents AlAC.198/2012/2, 3 and 4 
in relation to strategic communications services, news services, and outreach services. This 
presentation allows for an improved appreciation of the progress made by the Committee in 
the implementation of resolution 66/81 A Y B. 
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